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File: 102.38.128
December 6, 2010

Jennifer C. Strause

Department of Military and Veterans Affairs
Facilities Management Office

PO Box 5-549

Ft. Richardson, AK 99505

Re: Final Site Investigation Report, Alaska Army National Guard Fairbanks OMS 5,
Fairbanks Alaska, November 2010 and Determination of Cleanup Complete

Dear Ms. Strause:

The Alaska Depaitment of Environmental Conservation (DEC) has reviewed the Final
Site Investigation Report, Alaska Army N ational Guard Fairbanks OMS 5, November

2010.

Th1s site investigation was performed to determine if soil contamination identified in
1996 remained. The report documents six soil borings and ten soil samples, along
with the installation of one temporary groundwater monitoring well and one
groundwater sample. Samples were analyzed for gasoline range organics, diesel range
organics, residual range organics, benzene, toluene, ethylbenzene and xylene. All
results were below the most stringent cleanup levels in 18 AAC 75.

The report meets the requirements of 18 AAC 75.380, Final Reporting Requirements.
The DEC has determined that the cleanup is complete and the site is closed. This
determination may be revised if new information becomes available indicating waste or

' contaminants at the site may pose an unacceptable risk to human health, safety,
welfare or the environment.

Sincerely,

_\_/”

Deb €aillouet
Environmental Program Specialist
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